
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 21, 2024 

MRL STATE PAC EXCLUSIVELY ENDORSES BRAD HUDSON FOR  
MO STATE SENATE DISTRICT 33 IN 2024 REPUBLICAN PRIMARY ELECTION 

The Missouri Right to Life State Political Action Committee (MRL State PAC) today issues its exclusive and 
singular endorsement of Brad Hudson for Missouri Senate District 33 in the August 6, 2024 Republican Primary 

Election 

Statement from Dave Plemmons, MRL PAC Chairman: 

The important role that a Missouri State Senator fulfills in working to successfully enact legislation impacts every 
area of our lives. Therefore, it is vital that our Missouri State Senators be proven and committed Pro-Life leaders 
who will advocate for the protection of Missouri citizens from inception to natural death. The Missouri 
Legislature has the responsibility every year, under the Missouri Constitution, to pass a budget.  Pro-life 
Missourians must champion legislators who are committed to working to ensure that laws are passed that 
prohibit public funding from being appropriated to abortion providers, such as Planned Parenthood.  

As a Missouri State Representative (House District 138), lifelong Missourian, public servant, pastor, husband, 
and father, Brad Hudson’s conservative, pro-life and pro-family values are deeply rooted. He grew up on his 
family’s small farm near Cape Fair and worked alongside his parents while taking care of their farm. Brad 
entered the life of public service in 1998 when he accepted a position with Stone County, where he spent the 
next eleven years. In 2008, Brad won his first election as a Stone County elected official, and successfully won 
reelection in 2012 and 2016. Brad pastors a church and was elected to serve as Missouri State Representative in 
2018. Brad is happily married to Carissa, and they are the proud parents of two children Bethany and Daniel. He 
is committed to protect and better the lives of Missourians–-born and unborn. 

Brad Hudson is the State Senator for District 33 that Missouri needs to passionately and pro-actively lead for life 
to protect Missourians at every age and stage of development.   

It is for these reasons MRL State PAC is proud to issue its exclusive and singular endorsement of Brad Hudson for 
Missouri State Senate District 33 in the August 6, 2024 Republican Primary Election.   
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